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In representation of the climate finance work stream of the International Development Finance Club 
(IDFC), we are pleased to send you the IDFC Green Finance Mapping Report 2016. This report was 
published in December last year, just before the One Planet Summit celebrating the 2-year anniversary 
of the Paris Agreement. 
 
The IDFC, formed in 2011, brings together 23 leading international, national and sub-regional 
development banks from Africa, Asia, Europe, and Central and South America. IDFC members share a 
similar vision of promoting low-carbon and climate resilient futures, while continuously pursuing 
poverty reduction, economic and social development and a fair and equitable design of the globalized 
economy.  
 
Since 2011, the IDFC has conducted a periodic mapping exercise of its member institutions’ 
contributions to green finance. The IDFC Green Finance Mapping Report is an effort towards providing 
consistent information on IDFC’s contribution to green and climate finance. With the aim of identifying 
and categorizing financial flows of IDFC members to projects in the fields of green energy, adaptation 
and mitigation of climate change and the reduction of greenhouse gas emissions, the Green Finance 
Mapping Report aims to offer a transparent view on the activities of IDFC Members. 
 
The IDFC Green Finance Mapping report we are sending is our response to the Call for Evidence. It 
presents the applied climate finance tracking methodology and key outcomes for IDFC’s green finance 
commitments in 2015 and 2016. Such climate finance is based on the Common Principles agreed in 
2015 by the Multilateral Development Banks and the IDFC members. 
 

https://www.idfc.org/Downloads/Publications/01_green_finance_mappings/IDFC_Green_Finance_Mapping_Report_2017_12_11.pdf

